"EL PREGONERO DEL BRAVO"

April 21,1958

Mr. Maurice W, Nuttler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Futtler:-

It's been pleasure receiving your nice report on
our Station April 15, from 2.33 to 2.41 A,M., CST.
time when we checked our frequency with the - —-
Commercial Monitoring Co. of Kansas City, MNo.

This letter is a proof that your report is correct
in all the points you state and we are glad to --
verify it.

We invite you all to listen to our station the --
Third Tuesday of every month day that we've been -~
asigned thru' the year to ckeck our frecuency.

We thank you and hope to hear from you in the near
future.




